
 

Newsletter 22.03.24 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Easter is fast approaching and we are enjoying singing our favourite Easter songs in Collective Worship. 

We hope that our friends and families will be able to join us in All Saints Church on Thursday at 1.30pm 

to hear the Easter story and celebrate with us. With parents evening on Tuesday,  the school disco on 

Wednesday and the church service on Thursday, it looks like it is going to be a busy week! As part of our 

'Healthy Me' PSHE topic, we are also having a road safety day on Wednesday so do ask your child what 

they have learnt. 

Our choir have just had the most wonderful week performing at the Spilsby Music Festival. There was 

real joy on their faces as they performed with eight other schools. Thank you to the families who made it 

possible and gave up their evenings to get the children to Spilsby. 

Today, our newly-trained Playleaders received their playleader hats and had their first playtime leading 

games with the youngest children. They did really well and Class 1 thoroughly enjoyed the games. 

Don't forget that the Easter raffle will be drawn on Wednesday morning, so if you would like to purchase 

any tickets, you will need to buy them via Parentpay by Tuesday evening. 

Take care and God bless, 

Mrs Wood 

Headteacher 



Star and Writer of the Week 

Stars of the Week 

 

Class 1- Jenson - For trying so hard to join in with daily routines 

Class 2 - Tabitha - For staying focused and having a mature attitude to learning 

Class 3 - Oscar P - For concentrating hard on maths 

Class 4 - Lochlan- For his contribution and enthusiasm in P.E. 

Writers of the week 

 



Class 1 - Billie - For having a go at writing her name. Well done! 

Class 2 -  Tom -For a fantastic effort with handwriting 

Class 3 - Jake - For working hard on his portal story 

Class 4 - Bonnie - For her beautifully joined handwriting 

Team points -Well done to the Green team this week! 

 

Red -  Total this week - 55 

Term total so far -  422 

Green - Total this week - 107 

Term total so far -  575 

Yellow - Total this week - 79 

Term total so far -597 

Blue - Total this week - 75 

Term total so far - 494 

Dates This Term 

26.03.24 - Year1/2 tennis event - details have gone out to parents 

26.03.24 - Parents Afternoon/Evening - You should have received your time 

27.03.24 - Easter Raffle drawn during collective worship 

27.03.24 - Disco: Class 1 and 2: 3pm-4pm Class 3 and 4: 4pm-5pm Please purchase tickets on Parentpay 

27.03.24 - Road Safety Day 

28.03.24 - Easter service 1.30pm - Family and friends are welcome to attend. 

28.03.24 - End of term 



Clubs this term 

Monday  - 3-4.00pm -  CRAFT CLUB - This club has a £3 charge. The last session is 25.3.24. Booking is now 

open. All money raised will go towards the upgrading of our library. 

Tuesday  - 3-4.15pm - KS2 Football club  - Please bring football boots and shin pads if you have them. 

Play Leaders 

 

1 - Congratulations to our newly trained Play Leaders. They were awarded their caps today and have already had a very positive 
impact on Class 1's playtime today. 

Book swap 

You may have noticed a new trolley has appeared in our entranceway. The idea is that adults or children 

can bring a book they no longer need and can swap it for a new book to read for pleasure. There are 

already a few books on the trolley so please do add to it and take away a new reading for pleasure book.  



 

Easter Hamper Raffle 

Amazing prizes await in our Easter Hamper Raffle. It is £1 a go to win one of the lovely hampers. Tickets 

can be bought via ParentPay and all Money raised will go towards the Class 4 trip to London. 



 

Winners of reading in unusual places 

Thank you to everyone who entered the competition to read in an unusual place. The entries were 

amazing and it was extremely hard to pick the winners! Please find the winning entries below. 

Class 1 

 



Class 2 

 



Class 3 

 

Class 4 

 



Community News 

 



Community News: Science Live at Palace Theatre Newark 

 

Childcare Choices 

 

2 - Two, Three and Four year old funded Childcare: Thirty Hour Code Information 

Don't forget to renew your 30 hour code before 31st March or you will automatically be reduced down to 15 hours. 



Reminders 

• Please ensure that all school meals are booked via Parent Pay by MONDAY night each week. 

• Please don’t forget that if you require before or after school care, we do run a breakfast club 

from 07:45am – 08:30am for a cost of £3 Our after-school club which runs from 3:00pm – 

4:15pm at a cost of £5 Both MUST be booked via Parent Pay as we are unable to put these on 

via the office, if you would like any more information about either of these, please feel free to 

contact the school office. 

• If your child has a Doctors/Dentist appointment can you please show us the appointment 

letter or card so this can be put with your child's records.  If you have been sent a text message 

for the appointment, please can you screen shot this and email it to 

enquiries.friskney@friskney.laat.co.uk. 

• Childcare choices: Don’t miss out on getting the support you are entitled to. Visit the Childcare 

Choices website, linked below, to check what offer you might be eligible for. 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/  

• Parking at school: Can parents/carers please ensure that they are not  parking both sides of 

the road as it is dangerous when tractors/buses etc are trying to drive through. If you are able 

to, please can you consider parking in the Village Hall car park, which will alleviate the 

problem. Thank you. 

• If you have changed address or Telephone number recently, or if you would like to add another 

contact can you please advise the office. 

• If you or your child have a worry, our 'Worry Button' is always available on our website. Click 

HERE to take a look.  

This Week's Bible Quote 

                                                                               Hebrews 10:24-25 

“And let us consider how we may spur one another on toward love and good deeds, not giving up 

meeting together, as some are in the habit of doing, but encouraging one another—and all the more as 

you see the Day approaching.” 

Contact Us 

If you need to get in contact, the school office is open from 8.15-3.15 Monday-Friday. 

Friskney All Saints C of E Primary 

Church End 

Friskney 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
https://www.friskneyprimary.co.uk/


01754 820324 

Email: enquiries.friskney@friskney.laat.co.uk  

Website: www.friskneyprimary.co.uk  

Facebook: friskney all saints c of e primary 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/friskneyprimary  

 

3 - How are you going to use the Friskney 5 this week? 

mailto:Enquiries.Friskney@friskney.laat.co.uk
https://www.friskneyprimary.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100087476613819
https://twitter.com/friskneyprimary
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